---------- FOrwarded message ---------

From: RCA Freedom of Information <foi@rca.ac.uk>
Date: Mon, 7 Aug 2023 at 17:45

Subject: FOl 643 Response

On 13 July 2023 you submitted the following request for information to the Royal College of Art, please find our response below.

1. Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association
(CSSA). IE, please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA.

Our response:
1. Atime period was not specified so we have assumed the request is for the previous financial year. The College has no financial transactions recorded
between RCA and CSSA for financial year 2022/23.

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled, you may make a complaint by writing to foi@rca.ac.uk. Your complaint will be considered by
an adjudicator who was not involved in the original consideration of your request.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may then contact the Information Commissioner’s Office: Information Commissioner, Wycliffe
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Kind regards,
The FOI Team

Data Protection, Records and Information Officer
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